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Mayor Jacobs Talks About Ribbon Cuttings, Splash Pads, and VK Open 
 
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— During his Weekly Update, which will post at 3 p.m. today, Knox County 
Mayor Glenn Jacobs talks about attending the ribbon cutting at the Nature Playscape at Grayson 
Subaru Preserve at Ijams and the grand-reopening of The Eye Group in South Knoxville; 
announces the opening of and schedule for our county splash pads; and highlights community 
events happening this weekend. 
 
He also noted that Sunday is Peace Officers Memorial Day. 
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